
 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  David Chanski, City Administrator/Clerk 
 
RE: 2023-2024 Fire Services Contract 
 
DATE:  April 26, 2023 

 
Attached is the 2023-2024 Fire Services Contract with the Pequot Lakes Fire District. 
The District’s 2023 budget was approved by the City Council at the September 6, 2022 
council meeting as required by the Joint Powers Agreement. The costs outlined in the 
attached agreement are the City of Breezy Point’s portion of that approved budget.  
 
Council Action 
Staff recommends that the City Council approve the 2023-2024 Fire Services Contract 
with the Pequot Lakes Fire District.  
 
 
 
 


